Ligonier Township Supervisors
Special Meeting
December 27, 2013

The supervisors of Ligonier Township met in special session at 8:01 am with all three
Supervisors present: Chairman Timothy R. Komar, Grover T. Binkey and Albert H.
Shadron. The advertised purpose of the meeting was to pass the final budget for 2014.

Albert H. Shadron noted that there was a typographical error for the liquid fuels budget,
which states 57,000 gallons of oil @ $2.10 per ton. It is noted it should say $2.10 per
gallon, based on the 2013 bid price by Russell Standard.

A motion was made by Grover T. Binkey and seconded by Albert H. Shadron to approve
the 2014 Ligonier Township budget. Motion carried.

There being no further advertised business, a motion was made by Grover T. Binkey and
seconded by Albert H. Shadron to adjourn the meeting at 8:05 am.

Respectfully submitted,

Barbara L. Hollick
Assistant Secretary




